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     Denholme Shared Church        
 A partnership between the Baptist Church, the 
Church of England and the United Reformed 

Church  
Three traditions One Faith 

 

Newsletter for 22nd September 2024 
 

10.30 am Service of Holy Communion – Revd Alison Young 

 
Midweek Services on Wednesday 

10.00am BCP Eucharist at Cullingworth 
2.30pm Prayer and Cake at Harden 

 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic! 
Today’s the day … 

 
… we are having a Teddy Bears’ picnic at        St 

Saviour’s Church, Harden. We are inviting the families of 
those who have been baptised in Harden, Wilsden, 

Cullingworth & Denholme. Come along at 1pm! 
Enjoy an hour of stories, singing and fun with others. 

Please bring your teddy, picnic blanket, and picnic lunch. 

 
            September Benefice Service 

Next Sunday 29th September is the fifth Sunday in the 
month and that means there will be a United Benefice 
Service at 10.30am. The service will be at St John’s in 
Cullingworth and we will be celebrating the feast of St 
Michael and All Angels! 

 
Quote of the week:  “In darkness God’s truth shines most clear.” Corrie Ten 

Boom 
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  Donations for tea/coffee       
 Donations received for refreshments during the month of 
September will be forwarded to the BMS World Mission 

 

 

Well Being Café 
On Tuesday 24th September from 2.00pm - 3.30pm St Matthew’s at 
Wilsden will be hosting the next Wellbeing Café. It’s the ideal place to 
come along to if you’re struggling with memory or caring for someone 
with dementia, or if you would just like to enjoy some company. There 
are cakes and drinks, the opportunity for games, conversation and a 
jigsaw. Everyone is welcome. 
 
 
                “Harvest Holla” 

On Saturday 5th October Denholme Voices will be holding a 
“Harvest Holla” event at Denholme Shared Church from 2.00-
4.00 pm.  There is no admission charge but there will be tea 

and cakes available, a tombola and various stalls.  Denholme 
Voices will be singing two or three times during the course of 
the afternoon.  Come along and join in a sing-a-long! 

 
 
 
Bingley Music Town Event 
On Friday 4th October there is going to be a musical  
extrava ganza hosted by Bingley Music Town. There will be 
great music from lots of local musicians including Harden’s 
St Saviour’s Choir. Watch out for more details and put the date into your 
diary! 
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Chat & Craft MacMillan Afternoon                                                  
On Friday 27th September, 2-4pm the Craft and Chat Group at  
St Matthew’s, Wilsden, will be hosting a MacMillan Afternoon 
Tea. Go along for cakes and refreshments raising money to 
support the wonderful work of MacMillan Cancer Support. 
There will also be a Bring and Buy Stall so go and bag a bargain! 
 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS TO: say14me@hotmail.com 
If you know of anyone who would like prayer to be said on their behalf or 

on behalf of others please provide the above link or send the details on 

their behalf.  Alternatively, please speak with any member of the ministry 

team.  Please note that people can only be identified in the newsletter by 

name with their consent.  

 

In your prayers this week please remember the following and 

always remember that we should never under estimate the 

power of prayer! 

 
- our ministry team, both ordained and lay; 
- those living in increasingly dangerous areas of conflict; 
- those awaiting medical or surgical procedures; 
- the peacemakers and humanitarian organisations who work for the  
  common good; 
- nursing and medical staff in local hospitals and hospices; 
- local carers who look after loved ones, often unseen and unnoticed 
- the bereaved and those facing painful anniversaries 
 

 

Daily Prayers on the Benefice Facebook page 
8 am morning prayer    5 pm evening prayer   9 pm night prayer 

 Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

 

mailto:say14me@hotmail.com


4 
 

 

Denholme Shared Church is a partnership of three denominations; 
Baptist, Church of England and the United Reformed Church. 

Address: Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT 
For further details please contact Mrs Judith Drake, Church Secretary 

judithdrake47@gmail.com 01274 833603, 07946 829654 

The Church is also part of the Benefice of Harden, Wilsden, 
Cullingworth and Denholme 

Benefice Administrator: beneficehwcd@gmail.com 
Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge  Richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org 

Team Vicar: Revd Alison Young 01535 270687  
alison.young@leeds.anglican.org 

Associate Priest: Revd Liz Moy 01535 654991 zilyom@btinternet.com 
Curate: Revd Anna Lumb 07787 155970  anna.lumb@leeds.anglican.org 

(Days off: Richard – Saturday; Alison Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 
Liz – Monday and Thursday; Anna – Saturday) 

Contributions for this newsletter: Janice Le Blancq jemilylb@outlook.com
  07807 627234 

See also our Facebook pages Denholme Shared Church or Harden, 
Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

http:www.denholmechurch.org.uk 
Email: denholmechurch@gmail.com 

Donations or Regular Giving – a plate is provided for donations or 
envelopes during our services.  You can also send your gift to Denholme 
Shared Church Sort Code 30-63-55, account number 56734560 but 
please include your name as a reference or we will be unable to thank 
you.  Cheques can be sent to the Treasurer c/o Denholme Shared Church 
(address above) 
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